
NOTICE OF PUBLIC BUDGET HEARING 

FOR TOWN OF ALTO, FOND DU LAC COUNTY 

 

Notice is hereby given that on Monday, November 9, 2020 at 6:30 p.m. at Alto 

Community Center, a PUBLIC HEARING on the PROPOSED 2021 BUDGET for the 

Town of Alto in Fond du Lac County will be held.  The proposed budget in detail is 

available for inspection at the town clerk’s office.  Call 920-948-8268 for an 

appointment.  A summary of the proposed 2021 budget is listed below. 

 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL TOWN MEETING 

OF THE ELECTORS OF 

THE TOWN OF ALTO, FOND DU LAC COUNTY 
 

Notice is hereby given that on Monday, November 9, 2020, immediately following 

completion of the Public hearing on the proposed 2021 budget, a SPECIAL TOWN 

MEETING OF THE ELECTORS, called pursuant to section 60.12(1)(c) of Wisconsin 

Statutes by the Town Board, for the following purpose will be held: 

 To approve the 2020 town tax levy to be collected in 2021 pursuant to 

Section 60.10(1)(a) of Wisconsin Statutes. 

 

Posted this 26th day of October 2020 

Tonya Bruins, Clerk 

 


